
 
 
 
December 12, 2011 
 
 

Dr. Pat Saunders and Ms. Jennifer Murdoch 
CLE Project Evaluation and Research 
211 Mason's Point Road,  
Head of St. Margaret's Bay, Nova Scotia  
B3Z 1Y9 
 
Dear Dr. Saunders and Ms. Murdoch: 
 

Re: Collaborative Learning Environments for Health Professionals: 
 James Paton Regional Health Centre 
 
Thank you for your information. We have reviewed your application and are pleased 
to grant you approval to proceed with your research here at Central Health. 
 
Your project provides a valuable opportunity to develop, implement and evaluate 
innovative approaches to enhancing the skills of health professionals to work 
collaboratively with each other, and with patients, their families, care providers and 
communities in order to deliver the highest quality of care. The nature of this work 
most appropriately aligns with our Chief Operating Officer of the James Paton 
Memorial Health Centre. As such, we have identified Ms. Sherry Freake, Chief 
Operating Officer, to act as your key Central Health contact person for this project.�
 
 Ms. Sherry Freake 
 sherry.freake@centralhealth.nl.ca 
 (709) 256-5531 
 
The nature of your project is certainly of interest to Central Health and as part of our 
monitoring and follow up of research activities, the Authority is interested in a copy 
of the findings of your research. To this end, would you please consider providing us 
with a copy of your research findings when completed? 
 
Thank you for your interest in conducting research in the Central area, please 
contact me with any questions. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 

 
Doug Prince, 
Central Health Ethics Committee, Acting Chair 
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